
 

Spring 2025 
How does it feel to be called 

‘different’? 
Art  

 
The artist we will be 

studying is Chris Ofili. 
We will be developing 

our sketching 
techniques and  creating 

self portraits. 
 

PE  
 

This term we will be develop 
our skills in gymnastics, 

dance, cricket, Boccia, Goal 
ball and New Age Kurling.  

Science  
 

The two units we will 
studying are ‘Forces 
and Movement’ and 

‘Changing Materials’. 

PSHE 
 

We will be learning about the 
following topics: 

‘Drugs and Alcohol’, ‘Respectful 
relationships’,  

‘Online relationships’, ‘Internet 
safety and harms’ and  

‘Changing adolescent body’.  
 

Year four and year five will be 
taught separately for their 

relationship education lessons.  
 

RE 
In RE our two enquiry 

questions are… 
 

How can Brahman be 
everywhere and in 

everything? 
 

Is forgiveness always 
possible for Christians? 

English  
 

In English our main 
text is ‘The Island At 

The End of Everything’ 
by Kieran Hargrave. 
We will write for a 

range of purposes based 
on this text. 

Maths  
 

We will be continuing with 
multiplication and division, 

whilst also looking at 
fractions and decimals.  

Computing  
 

This term we will be revising 
E-book creation and then 

starting to learn about video 
editing, inside a computer and 

computer networks and the 
internet. 

 

French   
 

In French, we are going to 
be learning about the topic 
‘Olympics’ .We are going 

to be focusing on writing a 
paragraph in French.  

Music  
 

In music our themes 
will be ‘Celebration’, 
‘Around the World’ 
and ‘Easter Songs’. 

DT 
 

Our DT unit this term is 
based around 

constructing a castle. 
We will be completing 
this with Mrs George.  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please find our learning overview for the spring term.  
 
This term we will be starting our relationship 
education unit, if you would like to look at the 
planning then please let me know and I will share this 
with you.  Our PE days are every Wednesday and 
alternate Thursdays and Fridays.  
 
On Thursday 23rd January is our Egyptian workshop, 
I have attached information regarding this day to 
seesaw.  We will also be visiting the British Museum 
for a Mummy and Egyptian experience on Thursday 
6th February.  
 
If you have any questions throughout the year, please 
don’t hesitate to message on seesaw.  
 
Laura Jervis  

History  
 

In History we are going to be 
studying ‘Early Civilisations 
and Ancient Egypt’. We have 
an Egyptian dress up day and 
workshop on Thursday 23rd 

 January. We will also be 
visiting The British Museum 
on Thursday 6th February.  


